
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer 5 

Friday 22nd May 2015 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a wonderful week with Darel and 

Christine teaching alongside us.  The children have 

learned the similarities and differences between 

Kenyan government and UK government; they have 

mastered Kenyan dance; sung the Kenyan national 

anthem and compared fashion. It was lovely to see 

several families at the special service at St        

Oswald’s Church on Sunday. They travel back to 

Kenya on Friday afternoon and take our best     

wishes back to everyone at St Lwanga.  Please see 

the blog on the website for photographs and more 

details. 

 

We have our half term holiday coming up next 

week. Our Year 6 pupils really deserve a break  

after all their hard work for SATs and their     

preparation for writing moderation. Well done to 

all involved! 

 

We have to say a sad goodbye to Miss McCann and 

Mr Jackson as they finish their placements with us 

this week.  Both have become part of the school; 

we thank them for their commitment and hard 

work and I am sure that we will see them both 

again soon as they wish to maintain their links with 

our school.  

 

After half term we welcome back Mrs Cummins to 

Year One.  Miss Phillips will be splitting her week    

between Year One on Mondays and Tuesdays, and 

Year Two on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. 

Miss Cummins will be in Year One all week. This will 

enable us to best support the Year Two children in 

their SATs as well as enabling Miss Cummins to 

fulfil her teaching allocation. 

 

Welcome to Mrs Wellington 

We welcome Mrs Wellington to our clerical staff. 

She will be at the front desk on Wednesdays and 

Fridays. Mrs Sant will still be with us on Mondays, 

Tuesday, Thursdays and Friday while Mrs Betteley 

will now work on Mondays, Wednesdays and        

Fridays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brereton Neighbourhood Plan 

Brereton Parish council, as the qualifying body, has  

prepared a Neighbourhood Plan for the period to 

2030. The plan sets out a vision for the future of 

the Parish and planning policies which will be used 

to determine planning proposals locally. Brereton 

Parish Council is now inviting comments on the  

proposals in a pre-submission version of the plan 

before it is submitted to Cheshire East Council.  

 

For full details of all the following events, 

please see news section of website 

PTA Campelot 

Midsummer Madness and Strawberry tea 

Mini Milkmaid March 

 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

If you shop online please register with  

easyfundraising and help us to raise funds for 

school.  It is really easy to register just follow the 

instructions below:- 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

Account,  Register NOW, support your cause, type 

in Brereton Primary School, click support, then 

register yourself as a supporter. 

You can go through this site when you are shopping 

on Amazon, ebay, John Lewis and many many more. 

 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs 

Cadwa l l a d er  wh o  h a v e  

welcomed a baby girl called 

Rosie to their family.  

Rosemary was born at 11.40am 

on  Monday 18th May. Mother 

and baby are both doing well.  
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After School Clubs 

School Fleece 

School Fleece Jackets are now in stock priced £11.50.  

They come in chest sizes 24” to 34”.  If you would like a 

Fleece please see Mrs Sant or Mrs Betteley. 

 

 

 

School Meals 

All school meals must be paid for in advance. Should you 

wish to pay for meals in full for this half term, the total 

would be 36 meals @ £2.20 = £79.20. Please pay for 

meals by cash or cheque to the school office or online 

using the Cheshire East epayment system. 

New Menu starting Monday 11th May. See website 

for the full details.  

 

 

 

 

 

School Visits 

We would like to offer an online payment system for 

making payments for school visits.  This can be done via 

the Cheshire East ePayment system, the same system as 

payments for school meals.  Each visit organised will be 

set up on the ePayments system for you to access to  

make a payment and consent to your child taking part.  

If you prefer you can still make a payment by sending it 

into school in an envelope clearly marked.  To access the 

ePayments google  Cheshire East Council ePayments, 

click on schools ePayments parents guide, click schools 

ePayments system to register and logon. 

 

 

Day Club Age group Staff Times Cost 

Monday 

 

     

Tuesday  High Five 

 

Tuesday Club 

Full 

 

Olympic  

Sports Club 

Year 3,4 

 

All 

 

 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Mrs Sant 

 

Children’s  

Service 

 

North West  

Sports 

12.30 –1.00pm 

 

3.20-4.15pm 

 

 

2nd June—7th July 

3.30-4.30pm 

No charge 

 

 

 

 

£18.00 for full 

course 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

 

Olympic 

Sports Club 

 

 

Brereton Wind 

Band 

Year Rec,1,2 

 

 

 

KS2 

North West 

Sports 

 

 

Mrs Puttick 

3rd June-8th July 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

12.30—1.00pm 

£18 for full 

course 
See letter for details 

 

 

Chargeable fee 

Thursday High Five 

Netball Club 

 

Year 5 

Year 6 

 

 

 

Mrs Sant 

Mrs Hollinshead 

 

 

 

Thursday Lunchtime 

12.30—1.00pm 

 

 

 

No charge 

 

 

 

 

Friday      


